
 
 

 
 

 

Falkland Centre for Stewardship is offering 10 free workshops 
with support for bus costs to Fife primary schools. 

 

A chance to enjoy the first signs of spring.  Children will have an 
opportunity to explore trees trails on the Estate and create mini snowdrop 
gardens which they can take home.  
 

 We can take up to 24 children  
 Two of our staff will be guiding the activities but teachers/helpers from the school 

will be required to assist. 
 Our new Learning Resource Base at the Stables on Falkland Estate has toilet 

facilities, wash hand basins and is a secure place to leave bags etc. 
 Craft activities will take place indoors and we will be venturing outside too so come 

prepared for the outdoors. 
 Each workshop lasts two hours, 10am to 12noon. 
 Workshops are free! 
 We will contribute £100 towards the hire of a bus (though it is for the school to make 

the booking).  
 Workshops are offered on a first come first served basis.  

 
If your school is interested, please send an email to helen@centreforstewardship.org.uk  
by Monday 6th December with the following details:  
 

a. Name of School 
b. Name of school contact with telephone and email address 
c. Number of children  
d. Age of children  
e. Please indicate your first and second choice of workshop dates 

 

1) Monday 21st February 
2) Tuesday 22nd February 
3) Monday 28th February 
4) Tuesday 1st March 
5) Wednesday 2nd March 
6) Thursday 3rd March 
7) Monday 7th March 
8) Tuesday 8th March 
9) Wednesday 9th March 
10) Thursday 10th March 

 

Funding for the buses has been kindly provided by New Park Educational Trust 
 

Enjoy other activities as part of the Snowdrops Festival (1st February to 13th 
March) at Cambo Estate and Valleyfield Woodland Park. 
 

Falkland Centre for Stewardship is part of Falkland Stewardship Trust, SC022481.   
The Stables, Falkland Estate, Falkland, Fife, KY15 7AF, tel: 01337 858838, www.centreforstewardship.org.uk 

 

        Woodlands Awakening 
 Part of Fife’s Snowdrop Festival, Feb-Mar 2011 

We will let you know by Monday 
13th December whether you 
have got a place.  

 

 


